
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached is a letter dated 30 March 2011 from Eastern Star Gas, together with a Requisition of 

General Meeting dated 8 April 2011, both of which were received by the Company late on 8 April 

2011.  

 

The Directors of Orion Petroleum are considering the letter and requisition and will advise 

shareholders in due course. 
 

 

Allan B Freeman 

Company Secretary 

Orion Petroleum Limited 

 

 

 

 

8 April, 2011 

REQUISITION OF GENERAL MEETING 
Orion Petroleum Limited 

For further information please contact: 

Orion Petroleum Limited: 

Mr Allan B Freeman 

Company Secretary and Chief Financial Officer 

Telephone: +61 9254 9000 

Email: allan.freeman@orionpetroleum.com.au 
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